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A Brotherhood Against Totalitarian Enactments  

 American Bikers Aiming Toward Education  

 
   

          General Meetings                                         
held the 4th Sunday of  the month 10 am  

                The American Legion Post #186  
            12091  Cortez  Blvd.   
                 Highway 50, Brooksville  
     ( just east of  the entrance to Highpoint)  
                All are welcome!  
 

January & February 2018 

                 Issue #1 
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The Board & those who make our Chapter work 

President 

R. Ratt Hotchkiss 

352-584-1278 

ratt7x@yahoo.com 

 

Vice President 

Ron Payne 

352-293-6935 

ultrarondo@proton 

mail.com 

 

Secretary 

Roberta Oldread 

352-302-2487 

bertahdhug-

ger98@yahoo.com 

 

Treasurer 

Dan Reid 

352-601-6970 

wwfm2@earthlink-

.net 

 

Sgt. At Arms 

Robert Olsen 

352-848-4042 

Olsen6076@gmail 

 

 

 

 

 

Ass. Sgt.at Arms 

Billy Barnes 

352-587-1281 

Billybarnes1942 

@gmail.com 

 

Membership 
Roberta Oldread 

352-302-2487 

bertahug-

gerhd98@yahoo 

 

Pr/Communications 
Parker Myron 

harley1953pm@gmail 

352-277-2565 

 

Safety & Education 

Richie White 

352-436-2508 

Richardwhite340 

@yahoo.com 

 

Newsletter 

Pat Herbert 

352-848-4320 

pather-

bert1@yahoo.com 

Products 

Tony Mingari 

352-573-7337 

par-

rot590@gmail 

 

Webmaster 

Ron Payne 

352-293-6935 

ultrarondo@ 

protonmail.com 

 

Legislative 

Dan Reid 

352-601-6970 

wwfm2@earthli

nk.net 

Chaplain 

Buzz Boyd 

 

Road Captain 

 

 

Chapter Face-

bookï Freedom 

Chapter Abate 

DISCLAIMERðThe ñBasketcaseis the official publication of Freedom Chapter and 

accepts no responsibility for the comments in this publication. Donations made to 

Abate of Florida Inc. Freedom Chapter are Not deductible for Federal Income Tax 

purposes. Freedom Chapter does not condone drinking and driving. 
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Ratt Report  

        I want to thank everyone who has stepped up to keep this 

chapter going. We have new people and old members coming in 

and taking over vacant positions that we desperately needed. A 

big thanks from me to Pat Herbert for resurrecting the news let-

ter. If anyone has something to send in, by all means send it to 

Pat.  

        We have been fortunate enough to be working with the 

Hernando Growers Association at the bike rally for a while 

now, and I think it's been working out well. I would like to see 

us have a run of our own somewhere in the not to distant future, 

but we may have to find a sponsor to help us with the insur-

ance. If anyone has any idea how to do this, please contact me 

or any of the board members or bring it to a meeting.  

           Well that's all for now, ride safe and free while you 

can.         RATT 
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